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Gladstone Region Public Holiday to align with Royal Queensland Show 
 
The Gladstone Region Public Holiday will fall on Monday 10 August. 

 
The public holiday will align with the Royal Queensland Show (Ekka), which is being held online from 
7-17 August due to the Novel Coronavirus (COVID-19) health emergency. 
 
The Queensland Government has a gazetted list of show holiday dates with many Local Government 
Areas surrounding the Gladstone Region also recognising 10 August as their show holiday date. 
 
Visit www.gladstone.qld.gov.au/show-holiday for more information on show holiday dates. 
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